FAQ: ARPA Curriculum Opportunity
This is a reimbursement model which means that you need to purchase, receive and utilize the materials and/or training. 
1. Can I purchase any curriculum that I want?

You can only get reimbursed for curriculums that are on the lists of Approved School Readiness Curriculums and Approved VPK Curriculums. 

Access to the approved curriculums can be found here

Curriculums listed as Not for Sale are limited to franchisee schools. 

2. Can I purchase curriculum from other websites such as Amazon?
No, only purchases made directly from the developer’s website. 
There are curriculums licensed and available through Kaplan Early Learning Company in addition. 

3. Can anyone provide professional development/training on the curriculum?
Training can only be facilitated by the curriculum developer. 

4. Can I purchase more than one curriculum?
Yes, if they are both on the approved curriculum lists. Each school/provider ID cannot exceed the $20,000 max total. 

5. What are the qualifying dates for reimbursement?
Purchases made between March 29. 2023 through December 15, 2023. 

6. What if I only have School Readiness contract and not a VPK contract, do I still qualify?
This opportunity is for anyone that is School Readiness contracted or VPK contracted. You can have one or both.

7. Can I purchase from a company located outside of the United States?
No, all purchases need to be made from organizations within the United States.

8. What do I need to attach my application?
a. Proof of payment (submit a receipt NOT an invoice. We need proof that you paid full balance (minus tax).
b. Proof of delivery (not the tracking information)
c. Proof training occurred i.e certificates or email confirmation.
d. [bookmark: _Int_eXTYLorK]All the listed items above must be submitted with the director/owners signature and current date. 

9. How much will I get reimbursed?
Providers will only be reimbursed for purchases up to $20,000 (minus tax).

10. How/Where will I receive payment? 
You will receive payment to the same account that you receive your SR and/or VPK monthly reimbursements.

Payment will take place after December 15, 2023 to all those approved reimbursements. 

Last chance to submit for reimbursement from March 29, 2023 to December 15, 2023 will be December 31, 2023.

11. Can I get reimbursed for a curriculum that I am paying monthly, i.e. for TSG profiles?
No, you can only get reimbursed for items that are purchased, received and utilized between March 29, 2023 and December 15, 2023. 

12. Do you reimburse tax?
No, the ELC does not reimburse taxes.

13. Will there be more opportunities past December 2023?
There is a possibility that additional opportunities will be available 	
in January 2024. 

14. What if I have more questions?
Email us at arpfunds@elcbroward.org 
